
The Parish Post 
The latest news of  Skipton Parish Church CofE Primary School 

This week’s Pride of Parish: 

Suffolk:  Amelia & Mia 

Cotswold: Katie & Eva 

Swaledale: Mueez & Myles 

Teeswater: Seb & Millie 

Dalesbred: Jenson & Rowan 

Dorset Downs: Laurence & Eshal 

Oxford:  William & Elliot 

Cheviot:  Hibbah & Amara 

Herdwick: Harry & Hamnah 

Well done, we’re all proud of you! 

Important Diary Dates:  

Weds 11th March: Parents’ consultation 

evenings 

Fri 13th March: Sport Relief non-uniform 

day 

Fri 13th March: Dalesbred Class Bun Friday 

Tue 31st March:  2:00pm Curriculum 

Afternoon 

Fri 3rd April: Teeswater Class Bun Friday 

and close at 3:15pm for the Easter Holidays 

6th March 2020 

NUMBOTS 

Well done to all the children in 

Swaledale class who have been 

working so hard on their numeracy. 

This week they have been presented 

with certificates for their achievements 

on the Numbots computer programme. 

Share a Million Stories 

Thanks to all those family members 

who were able to come in and spend 

some time in class with the children on 

World Book Day and help us to ‘share 

a million stories’. Reading with your 

child is one of the best ways to help 

their education and can bring 

enjoyment, creativity, imagination, 

greater self-esteem, empathy, 

relaxation, escapism and improved 

communication skills. If you want any 

help or guidance on ways to help with 

your child’s reading please talk to their 

class teacher. 



 

 

A Busy Week in Reception! 

Suffolk and Cotswold Class have had a busy 

week this week. On Tuesday they had a visit 

from Kingsway Vets to teach them all about 

how to look after pets and what a vet does. 

They even performed an operation on a poorly 

(stuffed) dog who had eaten a sock!  

 

On Wednesday all Reception children took part 

in the Balance Festival at Greatwood Primary 

School. They were all exhausted after taking 

part in a number of fun activities, but they 

thoroughly enjoyed it!  

 

Dogs on the Playground 

A polite reminder to parents and carers that dogs are not permitted on the school playground 

or in the premises, unless they are assistance or therapy dogs. 

Thank you. 


